

Oasis Intown Homeowners Association, Inc.

MEMO

Our "Stormwater Protection Plan" for Oasis requires that we protect the stormwater inlets from silt and debris that may be in the streets during a rain event.

Unfortunately, the silt protection does slow the rate of water draining off the street, and during heavy rains can cause water to back up into the streets.

The storm drain protection is only required while homes are under construction, and we will remove them when all the homes are complete.

We do not anticipate any further issues with the community drainage once the inlet protection has been removed.

Thank you, Seth Tobey VP Sales & Marketing Chesmar Homes 832-253-0109 www.chesmar.com